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Throughout week’s 5 and 6, our theme at Kelly Club has been about Food and Book Week. 
Food week was a very busy week for our children as they have been taking part in making 
our OSHC cookbook. There are many recipes that the children have chosen that is either 
their favourite or something they eat at home. Apart from the cookbook, the children also 
engaged in sport games such as: banana split tiggy and fruit salad, food related crafts, 
making salt playdough and creating healthy fruit faces by using different types of fruit and 
corn crackers. 

During our Book Week theme, the children’s activities included making The Cat in the Hat’s 
hat out of strawberries and white marshmallows, Harry Potter chatterboxes, watching the 
movie Christopher Robin, creating their own story books and decorating the Rainbow fish. 
The children really enjoyed the activities this week and were also very excited to be able to 
dress up at the end of the week and show off their cool costumes! 

Next week the children will start creating wonderful gifts for their dad’s and loved ones for 
Father’s Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder:  

If your child is attending 
on a regular basis, please 

ensure you are making 
permanent bookings. If 

our numbers are at 
capacity for the day, your 
request may be declined. 

 
We are now also taking 

bookings for the 
upcoming holiday 

program.  
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